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Public Minutes - Continued 

Approved by the Board – December 14, 2017 

 

School Board Members present: Mark Lane; Chair, Greg Parish; Vice-chair, John Bailly, Greg 

Marrow, and Pamela Miller. 

Administration present:  Dr. Robert M. Sullivan; Superintendent of Schools, Dr.  
     Ronna F. Cadarette; Assistant Superintendent, Matt  
     Ferreira; Business Administrator and Mark Deblois;   
     Principal.   

 

The public meeting resumed at 8:35 p.m. 

 

The 2018-2019 Budget Review will take place on Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. 
prior to the Regular Board Meeting.  

Motion: Pam Miller moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 p.m.  Greg Marrow seconded.  
  Motion passed: 5-0.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dr. Robert M. Sullivan 
Superintendent of Schools 
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